
   
 

If you have a passion for helping children grow in their speaking skills, we want you!  
If you love working with children individually or in small groups, we want you!  If you 
have speech writing skills and the ability to share and teach that to children, we 
definitely want you!!!   
 
By signing up to coach, you are committing to helping from mid-September through 
the end of October. (The meets are on Oct. 20th   at St. John, Watertown and Nov. 10th  at 
LPS but the students don’t need much help after Oct. 20th.) It’s a short-term 
commitment with long-term effects…helping children learn to speak confidently 
which will help them share the Gospel in the future.  
 
At least 1 coach is needed for each category. The Demonstration and Informative 
speech categories could use more than one coach each, as these categories also 
involve helping the students write and edit their speeches. 
 
Coaches should be available at least 1 day a week between 3:00 and 5:00 PM. More 
availability is better to accommodate busy after school schedules.  This doesn’t mean 
a coach is committing to a full 2 hours of being at school, but practice times are set to 
coincide with the individual student’s availability.  (For example, a student may need 
to meet from 4:30-5:00 after a sports practice.) 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity! 
************************************************************ 
 
 
_____  Yes, I am willing to coach.  I am available on the following weekdays between 
3:00 & 5:00 PM: _______________________________________ 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Email Address: ________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ________________________________________ 
 
Please contact Miss Lisa Radue (lradue@stpaullakemills.org)  with any questions.   
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